Division of Fire Prevention
and Investigation

February 5, 2020

To: Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the SF Board of Supervisors
To: Alaric Degrafinried, Acting Director of SFDPW

On August 29, 2019, by Ordinance No. 179-19, the Board of Supervisors accepted Mission Bay Park P2
Parking Lot for City maintenance and liability purposes subject to the subsequent authorization from the
Port of San Francisco Fire Marshal regarding required access to fire suppression connections for Port
tenants.

As of February 4, 2020, I have approved the construction documents (B-2019-0204) necessary for the
Port to issue permits for the extension of the dry standpipe and the installation of new hose valve outlet
connections that are required to be located on the floating docks of Mission Creek Harbor intended for
SFFD fire suppression activities for Port tenants. Accordingly, the date for City’s acceptance of the
Mission Bay Park P2 Parking Lot shall be February 4, 2020.

I ask that this letter be included in File No. 190755 for Ordinance No. 179-19.

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.
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cc: Chief Jeanine Nicholson, SFFD

Kimberley Beal, Port

Elizabeth Dietrich, City Attorney’s Office
John Malamut, City Attorney’s Office
Rona H. Sandler, City Attorney’s Office
Marc Slutzkin, OCII

Luke Stewart, FOCIL

John Thomas, Infrastructure Task Force



